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Operation Christmas Child 
Our WMU will giving us items to collect between 
now and Christmas for our Shoe Boxes. Each 
month will be a different item. Bring those items and 
place them in the collection basket in the Welcome 
Center. For the month of May please bring wash 
cloths and small stuffed animals. These will make a 
child's Christmas merry and bright. 

CAREGIVING MINISTRY TEAM INFO....

One of the goals of the FMC Caregiving Ministry Team is to provide our church family with 
education regarding services available for those needing care.  One such resource is 
Caring.com, which is a leading senior care resource for family caregivers seeking information 
and support as they care for aging parents, spouses, and other loved ones.  Many aging adults 
are unaware of the available care options and programs that can help them maintain their 
independence and quality of life.

Caring.com created a free resource that provides comprehensive information on topics like 
financial support and in-home care options that are available in your area.

You can read more about their work here:  https://www.caring.com/senor-care/in-home-care/
virginia/

UPDATE ON CAREGIVING MINISTRIES VOLUNTEER SURVEY:   "Thank You" to those of 
you who completed the Volunteer Caregiving Ministry Survey Form.  If you have not yet 
completed one, but would like to - it's not too late.  Forms are available in the sanctuary hallway 
on the table together with a brochure outlining the Caregiving Ministry Team purpose..  The 
Team will be compiling the information from the surveys and hope to share with the church in 
the near future as we seek to provide support and assistance to caregivers in our church family.



Four Mile Creek Baptist Church
Financial Snapshot

For the month of : Mar-22

Current Assets
Checking Account 153,561.83  

Restricted Checking 33,831.25  
Unrestricted Checking 119,730.58  

Savings (Restricted) 62,728.07  

CWE Checking (Req: $10k/min) 9,269.45  
CWE (Restricted) - Playground 6,157.95  

Investments 447,013.90  

Total Assets 678,731.20  

Monthly Income 24,285.78  
Less: Monthly Expenses 33,303.89  
Monthly Adjusted Bottom Line (9,018.11)  

Notes from Treasurer and Accountability Team:

Prepared by Chris Pandel, Treasurer on 04/16/2022



News From The CWE
by Carla Calhoun

May is on its way and we are looking forward to it. We will be talking 
about eagles, making seed packet cards, making secret projects and 
much more. The younger kids have been doing a variety of devotions 
about Jesus dying on a cross, we thanked God for everything, God 
helps a sick man and more. 
The older kids have talked about Why can't we see God, how long is 
eternity, and is there a McDonalds in Heaven? We also are celebrating 
Mother's Day.  
We want to take a moment and say thanks to all the Moms out there 
for all you do for us!!!

Summer is almost here!!!  We NEED YOU! FMC will again be hosting a water distribution station 
on the bike trail on Saturdays throughout the summer. All Saturday mornings from 8:00 am – 
11:00 beginning May 28 – September 3.  
Please look for the sign-up sheet outside of the sanctuary and join us as we give water to bikers, 
offer words of encouragement, and share the love of Jesus as we do so. 
We also need volunteers to serve as coordinators, ensuring that we have workers each Saturday.  
Please prayerfully consider helping in the mission.



EASTERN HENRICO

FISH

Team $100 Hole Sponsorship

Captain

Player 2

Player 3

Player 4

Saturday
June 4, 2022

Brookwoods Golf Club

Winning Team receives Cash Prize 

Additional Information: 
Contact Lloyd Mercer at  
(804) 737-6333 or email
easternhenricofishinc@

verizon.net

“Neighbor Helping Neighbor”

Annual Golf Tournament

7325 Club Drive, Quinton, VA  23141

REGISTRATION & LUNCH 11:30am
SHOTGUN START 12:30pm

Dinner, prizes, raffles after play completed

***    $75 per person    ***

Entry deadline: Thursday, May 26, 2022



MEGA YARD SALE 

to benefit 

Eastern Henrico FISH Inc 

    Thursday, May 5, 2022  & 

(9:00am—6:00pm) 

Friday, May 6, 2022 

(9:00am - 5:00pm) 

At  

Village Presbyterian Church 

110 N. Laburnum Avenue 

Near the intersection of  Laburnum Ave. & 

Nine Mile Road 

Lots of  great items from local 

congregations that support 

Eastern Henrico FISH 

Hot dogs, BBQ sandwiches, 

desserts, and drinks  

for sale 

Check out our Face Book page at 

www.facebook.com/EasternHenricoFISHinc/ 

RAIN DATES:  May 12 & 13, 2021 



Hello!  

I hope that you had a great weekend and enjoyed celebrating Easter recently. 

We had a very encouraging time two weeks ago when we hosted a team from the MK2MK (Missionary Kid to Missionary 
Kid) ministry in the U.S. Nancy helped facilitate their visit as they invested in our kids and other missionary kids from 
various missions agencies here. MKs often feel pressure to be spiritual giants or even to be perfect. You may be familiar 
with the term Third Culture Kid. When a child is growing up in a different country and culture, they can experience some 
unique challenges, too. Hearing the comments that our kids and others made during one of the events held by the 
MK2MK team was hard but helpful as we work to create an environment where they know that they are accepted and 
loved, regardless of where they are on their spiritual journey. Our kids certainly know that we are not perfect, just 
forgiven.  

A few weeks ago, I had the opportunity to visit Puerto Rico and invest time with the National Team Leader, Matt. He is a 
new leader, but much more organized than I am. There are some big challenges that he is facing, and we are trusting 
God together for His direction.  



During part of the visit, the plan was for me to go on campus at one of the universities and meet some of the students. 
There was a strike, though, so the campus was closed. I did get to meet with a couple of the campus staff, pictured here. 

This week I am headed to Cuba and will be there from April 27th to May 1st. Please pray that God will use the time for 
His glory and purposes, for protection for me and for the family back home during the trip, as well as for favor in the 
eyes of the customs agents. Our National Team Leader has requested some materials that I will be bringing in addition 
to cash for a teacher conference, so the hope is that there will be no issues bringing those things into the country.  

Many thanks for your prayers and support! 
In Christ, 
Sean 

Sean Wayland 
Cel: 506.8312.3274 
U.S. Cel: 484.485.7893 
sean.wayland@cru.org 

Dover WMU Annual Meeting
Thursday, May 12 — 7:00 p.m.

Four Mile Creek Baptist Church, 2950 New Market Road, Henrico, 23231

Guest speakers: A missionary to South Asia, Debbie Crittendon, and Rev. Win Davis, Executive 
Director of Missions for Dover.

The music will be provided by the Praise Team from North Run B.C.

We ask everyone to attend, women and men and children. No registration is needed and no cost. 
We joyfully look forward to seeing all of you come to be inspired, encouraged, and refreshed.

mailto:sean.wayland@cru.org


May Ladies Night Out
Antipasto Salad Buffet and Fellowship

May 19th, 6:00
Chris Pandel’s Patio
1096 Berryhill Rd.

Please RSVP text/call to Chris: 804-201-1471
Bring a friend! Great outreach opportunity.

FISH Collection 
for May:

TOOTHPASTE for 
Everyone

May's Deacons

Jim Foldesi
Fannie Robins
Joan Foldesi

May Anniversaries

Lightning Update by Diana

I has been a while since I have said anything 
regarding the damage from a year ago. We have 
fixed all the electrical equipment for the sound 
system, replaced the firewall for our computer 
system and many other things that were damaged by 
the lightning. We have had all the claims processed 
and payments made. The only thing that we have not 
been able to fix were the Carillon Bells. I have 
searched and been unable to find anyone with the 
expertise to fix them. So they will remain silent.



FMC CWE Presents: 

2022 Preschool Graduation 
and  

All Student Concert 

Thursday, May 26th at 6:00 pm 

Four Mile Creek Baptist Church Sanctuary 

Reception to follow in Fellowship Hall 
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